
From: Joan Pratt <jprattnh@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 8:33 PM 
To: Cramton, Karen 
Subject: NH Statewide 3 year Energy Efficiency plan being considered by the P.U.C.  
  
EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
Karen Cramton,  
I write concerning the NH 3 year Energy Efficiency Plan; specifically I urge you NOT to postpone its 
implementation. In the face of accelerating climate change (all over the world) this is no time to delay indefinitely 
the implementation of the next 3 year statewide energy efficiency plan in NH.  We must move forward with our 
energy goals and not look for excuses to delay them, especially keeping in mind that green jobs, as encouraged by 
“NH Renews”, actually keep money in the state which  boosts  our own economy. 
Many people agree now that energy efficiency and renewable energies are not simply desirable but are urgently 
needed, and that we have already wasted precious time in creating a more sustainable future which is 
fundamental to our individual and collective health and to our prosperity as well. This is unquestionably a 
challenging course to chart but we must pursue it wholeheartedly in our planning and execution from now 
forward. 
Thankyou,  
Joan Pratt 
7 Wentworth St. 
Exeter, NH 03833 
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